Rule 22 Direct Access Tariff Working Group

Mission Statement

The purpose of the Rule 22 Direct Access tariff working group is to bring participants in the California retail electric market together to:

(1) agree on interpretation of sections of the UDCs’ direct access tariffs (as approved by the CPUC in D.97-10-087 and subsequent decisions);

(2) discuss and seek solutions to issues encountered in the “real world” application of the direct access tariffs;

(3) reach consensus on changes which need to be made to the tariff and on language for a single direct access operation manual; and

(4) reach consensus on operational changes, which the UDCs and/or other market participants need to make.

  The three UDCs (PG&E, SCE and SDG&E) will agree to implement changes to their individual direct access operation guidelines that are agreed upon by the working group.  All other parties will agree to change their processes to implement those same changes.  Such changes will be implemented by the UDCs and other parties when the participants at a Rule 22 meeting agree that the change is necessary to facilitate the direct access market and believe that the benefits warrant the costs to be incurred.
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